
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
June 14, 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

545 – 11th Street East • Prince Albert, 

SK • S6V 1B1 

Phone: (306) 764-1571 

 

This is a follow up to the messages previously sent regarding teacher job action. We received a communication 

today stating that the Saskatchewan Teachers’ Federation’s provincewide withdrawal of all voluntary 

professional responsibilities will be suspended effective June 14, 2024 at 4:00 p.m.  This means we are back to 

regular operations. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, understanding and flexibility while we respond to the unpredictability 

that comes with job sanctions. Our staff work hard to build relationships and do great things for students and 

families each day. We will continue to build those strong relationships despite challenges that come our way. 

 

If any new information comes our way, we will forward it as soon as possible. Thank you for your continued 

understanding, it is appreciated. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

 
Neil Finch 

 

Director of Education 

Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division 

 
 


